CITY orF OAKLAND

DALZIEL BUILDING e 250 FRANK H. OGAWA PLAZA, SUITE 3341 ¢ OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA 946712-2032

Fire Prevention Bureau {(510) 238-3851
TDD (510) 238-3254

June 18, 2013
Mr. Chris Bledsoe

Caltrans District
111 Grand Averiue

RE: Underground Storage Tank Referral
Bay Bridge Toll Plaza

Oakland, CA 94801

Mr. Bledsoe::

This letter confirms the completion of the removal of three underground storage
tanks (USTs) at subject site. The USTs were of single walled construction. One
tank had a capacity of 3,000 gallons and previously contained gasoline. Two
other tanks had capacities of 2,000 gallons and previously contained diesel fuel.
Geocon Consultants, Inc. performed and completed the UST Removal and
provided a thorough report on this project.

The City Of Oakland Fire Department/Hazardous Material Management Program
(OFD/HMMP) staff has reviewed the analytical results. Based on the available
information, this site is considered contaminated and is being transferred to
Alameda County Environmental Health for follow up. Attached is a copy of the
transfer form.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 238-7253

Sincerely,

Sheryl Skillern,
Senior Hazardous Material Inspector

Cc: Bob Kimball, Geocon Consultants, Inc
Donna Drogos, Alameda County Environmental Health



